

The Acorns Primary & Nursery School www.theacornsprimary.co.uk Pooltown Road Ellesmere Port Cheshire CH65 7ED

0151 355 1546 admin@theacornsprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher
Mrs Hannah Broom BA(Hons) NPQH

School Swimming

To the Parents/Carers of children in 4G

Dear Parents.

Your child in 4G will be going swimming on Thursday afternoons and sessions will start on **Thursday 29**th **February for 5 weeks**. Children will travel by coach to the Ellesmere Port Sports Village. We are asking for a £10 payment to contribute towards the cost of transport to and from the EPSV. Please pay this in full before the start of the first swimming session.

Boys must wear regulation swimming trunks - the EPSV do not allow the wearing of shorts-style swimwear and girls will be expected to wear a swimming costume (not a bikini). Children must bring a towel with them and a waterproof bag of some sort to hold the wet clothing. Children are also permitted to wear goggles should they wish and no written permission is required.

Any children who arrive at school wearing studded earrings will be asked to remove them as they cannot have any form of earring for swimming.

Many thanks.

Regards,

Mr Painter Deputy Headteacher

We are a Rights Respecting School with No Outsiders

Article 29: Education must develop every child's personality, talents and abilities to the full



Follow us on Twitter: @TheAcornsSchool